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To the Chair, Ranking Member, and members of the committee, thank you for 
allowing me to present this testimony. 

I’m a retired public school professional, living in Stark County and I oppose HB 
189.  I’m so outraged and heartbroken at what you are doing!  Instead of focusing 
on “protecting” the 2nd amendment and gun rights, you should focus on 
protecting the right to life of our families. This bill is mainly designed to increase 
gun sales and profits for the gun industry, all at the cost of Ohioan’s lives. 
Reject HB 189 
 
Thank you, 
Leslie Baird 


